

The orientation for the May 2015-Intake MBA and BCom students, Kisumu Campus, was conducted on May 9, 2015 in LR 2 and LR 5, respectively. The ceremony that started at 10.00 a.m. was organized and presided over by the Assistant Dean of Students, Kisumu Campus, Ms Teresia Okumu. Other members of staffs present were the Dean, School of Business, Prof. Josiah Aduda, the Chairman, Department of Management Science, Dr. Muranga Njihia, the Chairman, Implementation Committee, Kisumu Campus, Mr. Herrick Ondigo, the Coordinator, Kisumu Campus, Mr. Alex Jaleha, the Examinations Officer, Dr. Nixon Omoro, the Administrative Assistant, School of Business (SOB), Nairobi, Ms Patricia Ngugi, the Administrator, SOB, Kisumu, Mr. Charles Deya, the Campus Librarian Mrs. Jennifer Kisera, the Deputy Chief Security Officer 1, Mr. David Ewoi and the Campus Caretaker, Mrs. Mary Okello



The Assistant Dean of Students opened the meeting by welcoming the new students to the Kisumu Campus of the University of Nairobi.

During the orientation, the new students were enlightened on:

- 1. The vision, mission and policies of the University of Nairobi
- 2. Payment of fees for the units taken
- 3. Available learning resources (including Library and ICT resources)
- 4. Registrations of units
- 5. Rules and regulations governing examinations
- 6. E-learning, accessing of journals, creation of student email and network access
- 7. Security issues with regards to studentsøsafety.



Thereafter, the students were taken for a tour of the Campus, including the lecture rooms, the Library and the ICT labs